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2015 OFFICERS 
 

President  
Dan Steiner 

Vice President  
John Mojta 

2nd Vice President  
Tim Popiołek 

Recording Secretary  
Walt Piątek 

Treasurer 
Larry Gasperone 

Solicitor 
George Szymanski, Esq. 

Chaplain 
Rev. Edward J. Lipinski 

 
 

2015 BOARD of DIRECTORS 
Henry Budniak, Bill DiPompo, 
Stan Dźiomba, John Kwoka,  

Curt Matyjasik, Paul Matyjasik, 
Stanley Raiczyk, Henry Szwak, 
Tom Tanski, Bob Wisniewski,  

Kevin Wisniewski, Jim Zbikowski 
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2015 

Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on 

the 1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 
VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 

1914  - “Celebrating over 100 Years” -  2014 

President’s Message 
 

I would like to welcome all of the new female members to 
the Club. 

 
We have some ideas for the summer! 

 
Enjoy your vacation and be safe! 

   
Until next time, 
Be Happy, and Stay Healthy! 

Danny Steiner, President 

Keep up to date about PACC events,  

just visit our website www.pacc1914.org 

Visit the PACC website on the Internet, for up to date information at:  
http://www.pacc1914.org 
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FIRST FEMALE MEMBERS “SWORN-IN” 

Past President Henry Budniak administers the “Oath ” 

to New PACC Members at the April 2015 meeting. 

President Dan Steiner administers the “Oath ” to the  first 

female PACC Members at the March  2015 meeting 

President Dan Steiner administers the “Oath ” to new PACC Members at the May 

2015 meeting 
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IN MEMORIAM   
 

 
Henry “Hank” Baldyga 

1918 - 2015 
 
 
 

Funeral Visitation 
Members meet at the Funeral Home (½) hour 
after the start of the viewing, as reported in 
the newspaper. 

Welcome To The Polish American Citizens’ Club of Camden County, N.J. 

Sick Report 
 

Bob Lipinski 
Bob Maciejewski, Sr 

Walt Malinowski 
Paul Wagner 

 
 
 

Contact Tim Popiolek at 609-680-5787 
or Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284  

“Get Well” wishes in the form of a card will sent. 

 

 

 
Pinochle Tournament News 
New Season Starts on Sept. 21, 2015         

Games begin   
at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Meeting Nights) 
For more info contact: 
John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 

CITIZENS’ CLUB 

OF 

CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 

OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 

Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

If you have email, 

please send a message 

to: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

We will add you to our 

email list. 

 

Are You Moving? 
Please let us know in  
advance so that you  

may continue to 
receive this Newsletter. 

 
Send notice to: 

POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZENS’ CLUB 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107-0344 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 
——————————— 

 

Leave A Legacy ! 
Remember the PACC 

in 
Your Will 

 

                

*****UPCOMING EVENTS ***** 

NEW MEMBERS 

                                       2015   

PACC  ANNUAL FAMILY PICNIC                                                            

SATURDAY AUGUST 15, 2015 

1:00pm  to  6:00pm 

Music by “The Eddie Forman Orchestra” 

Denise Lunemann   
    

Diane Drapala 

 

Patricia Kwoka 

 
Danelle Wisniewska 

 

Jacqueline Bunch 

 

Alexis Bunch 

 
Priscilla Di Angelo 

 

Joseph Di Angelo 

 

Beverly Bogdan 

 

Karen Budniak 

 
Ewa Ciechanowska 

 

Rev Pawel Kryszkiewicz 

 

Kathleen Olszewska 

 
Janine Baker  

   
Vivian Wisniewska 

 

Gail Sacchetti 

 

Joan Boone 

 

Grace Kaczorowska 

 
Denise Potts 

 

Rita Lodise 

 

Zach Wilkolaski 

 
Janet Addis 

 

Heather Wisniewska 

 

 

CAMDEN  

RIVERSHARKS TAIL-GATE 

PARTY 
Saturday June 6, 2015 @ 

4:15pm 
Riversharks vs Long Island Ducks 

Cost $15.00 
Includes:  

Game Ticket, Food, Beverages 
More Info:  Dan Steiner 

856-468-1215 
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The “Old Neighborhood”  Do  You Remember? 

The “Old Neighborhood” Photographs, Negatives or Slides  Wanted! 

Do you any have great memories of the old neighborhood in photographs or slides that you would like to share with fellow  
members in future PACC Newsletters? For example, the Pulaski Day Parade, Street Scenes, Neighborhood Sports,  
PACC Socials, PACC Events, etc. Just as long as it pertains to the “Old Neighborhood”  You may submit them to us.  

We will scan them into a computer file for future newsletters and return the photos or slides to you unharmed. 

Please contact  Larry Gasperone for more info, or you can email photos to: mail@pacc1914.org 

Photos Courtesy of: 

                                 Dan Steiner 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB NEWSLETTER 

2015 PACC  ST JOE’S / ST PAT’S SOCIAL DANCE 

More photos are on our website at: www.pacc1914.org 
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2015 PACC  ST JOE’S / ST PAT’S SOCIAL DANCE 

More photos are on our website at: www.pacc1914.org 
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